
    

Dear Brighton Primary families, 

Our Year 5 and 6 students have been doing a fantastic job of serving our school community by doing 

the incredibly important job of Road Traffic duty each school-day at the Emu Crossing on Highet 

Avenue. 

A few incidents over the year have prompted this reminder for the safety of our students and all the 

members of our community. 

Please support the safety of our young people in crossing the road AT the Emu Crossing – leading by 

example and modelling “safe behaviours” will give your child/ren the life skill of making sensible 

choices when they are not with you. 

Slow down to 25km per hour: Finding a break in traffic during busy times can be tricky, stopping cars 

that are travelling faster than the permitted speed limit can cause a potential accident. Please be 

attentive when you drive and be prepared for the stop signs to be erected. 

Yellow lines in front the staff carpark and directly after the emu crossing are no standing zones – 

please do not use these areas as a kiss and drop spot. It can interrupt the safe flow of traffic on 

Highet Avenue. 

Finally, please use the lacrosse and football club carparks to turn your car around instead of doing 3 

point turns on Highet Avenue, again this disrupts the flow of traffic and creates potential danger at 

the Emu Crossing. 

Thank you for keeping our students safe. 

 

 


